
House #91 - Edner Michel and Micheline Louis 

 

Mr. Edner Michel and Mrs. Micheline Louis are parents of our 

chief construction supervisor, Jean Frenel.  They have five 

children and one adopted child.  They are subsistence 

farmers who eke out a living by selling their products in the 

Jeremie market.  Micheline is very faithful to her weekly 

Mass at Our Lady of the Assumption parish church.  They 

have been praying hard and waiting patiently for the day 

that God would bless them with a new home.  After 

Hurricane Matthew destroyed what was left of their meager 

dwelling, the HMI selection team determined that they 

would receive a home as soon as practical.  That day came 

in January 2017.  God Bless everyone who helped in any way 

to make this dream possible.   
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